
 
 

 

 

   

 

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 
Newsletter 

 

What we have been up to this week in UKS2 

Year 5: In maths this week we have been looking at properties of 3D shapes. We have also been exploring nets of 

our 3D shapes.  

In literacy we have been looking at poems about the sea and thinking about figurative language that poets use 

 

Year 6: We have been continuing to practise for our SATs and had our mock tests this week. We all worked really 

hard!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club. 

 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 

 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

 Please remember that children’s footwear must be black shoes or trainers. 

 

Homework  

Year 5 – Maths – MyMaths activities 

   English – Comprehension book page 18 

Year 6 – Maths – Arithemtic paper 

   English – Reading comprehension pages 22-23 

 

  

Year 4    

- 

 

 

Notices: 

Monday 1st April-New dinner system starts –please register and  order or bring a packed lunch. 

Tuesday 2nd April/Thursday 4th April-Parents evening 4pm-6pm. (Please book an appointment online) 

Wednesday 3rd April-Easter Experience @ St Peters. 

There are no after school interventions with the exception of year 6 after Easter.  

Please look for notices on our new TV sitiuated in the windows of the dining room.  

The new booking system for Pike Fold All Stars after school club is up and running. Please book your places as they will no 

longer be automatically renewed 

Remember – Chilldren finish school at 2pm on Friday 5th April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timestables 

Knowing all times tables is a national target for the end of year 4 and is crucial if children are going to make excellent progress in 

our key stage. 

We ask that all parents continue to practice and test times tables with their children to ensure fluency. 

The website below is just an example of many times tables games that can be found online. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  

All pupils should also have a MyMaths login that they can use to access a great variety of games.  Pupils should ask class 

teachers if they are unsure of their login. 

  

 

mailto:chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
mailto:KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button

